ANTHONY JERONE’S DOG TRAINING SCHOOL & CAREER INC.

October 3, 2008
Dear Mrs. Diana Bonelli,

It gives me great honor to let you know how much your clients respect and appreciate
your magic skills and know how in the training of their beloved pets. Several of your
clients wrote to me expressing nothing but praise for your kindness and great success in
accomplishing some of their most difficult dogs and turning them into a “Canine Good
Citizen”.

I always knew from the first day that I met you that you have that sixth sense that is
“GOD GIVEN? to be so successful in the love of what you do so well. As your
instructor, you also give the school and me a sense of pride in our teachings and beliefs
for all the dogs and clients in the future. We thank you for your loyalty, trust and
commitment. The school now recognizes you as “GRAND MASTER DIANA

BONELLI”.

Sincerel )
/.

Anthony Jerone

President and Grand Master Dog Trainer
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